
H.E. Mr. Raveesh Kumar 
Ambassador of India to the Czech Republic 
Embassy of India 
Milady Horákové 60/93 
170 00 Prague 7 

 
 
Subject: Appeal to the Government of India to Reconsider its Support for the Myanmar Junta 
 
 
Your Excellency, 
We, Integria and Educational Initiatives, the Czech civil society organizations that has long been 
dedicated to supporting democratic development in the Republic of the Union of Myanmar, are writing 
to you regarding the open letter recently issued by 268 civil society organizations, led by Defend 
Myanmar Democracy. This letter urges the Government of India to reconsider its support for the 
Myanmar junta and to take immediate steps in addressing the current situation in Myanmar. 
In solidarity with this initiative, we respectfully request your Excellency to convey the following appeals 
to your government: 
 

1. Cessation of the sale and transfer of arms and related materials to the Myanmar junta. 
2. Refraining from any engagements that could confer legitimacy upon the Myanmar junta. 
3. Halt any extension of business cooperation with the Myanmar junta. 
4. Ask to release all detained refugees from Myanmar in India and provide of humanitarian 

assistance to them. 
 
The justification for these requests, as well as an analysis of India’s current approach towards the 
situation in Myanmar, has been outlined in detail by the civil society organizations behind the attached 
open letter. We have enclosed this document for your Excellency’s reference and are in full agreement 
with their reasoning. 
 
Your Excellency, we believe that these steps are essential in demonstrating India’s unwavering 
commitment to democratic values and the protection of human rights. The people of Myanmar 
continue to suffer under a brutal rule of tatmadaw, and India’s actions in this regard could significantly 
influence the course of events in the region. 
 
To further discuss these matters and explore avenues for constructive engagement, we would greatly 
appreciate the opportunity to meet with you or your designated representatives at your earliest 
convenience. We believe that an open dialogue could provide a platform to better understand India’s 
position and to share our concerns and recommendations on how we can collectively work towards 
peace and democracy in Myanmar. 
 
We thank your Excellency for your attention to this matter and hope for a positive response. 
 
Please accept, Your Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 
 
Ondřej Cakl (Integria)      Igor Blažević (Educational Initiatives) 
 
 
Attachment: 
Open Letter from 268 civil society organizations to the Government of India to end its supports for 
Myanmar junta and review its approach to current situation in Myanmar 
























